
From: Ash, Margaret
To: "dgdevanney@comcast.net"
Cc: Kellerby, Shaun; Neslin, David
Subject: Antero NOAV
Date: Tuesday, October 26, 2010 9:29:00 AM
Attachments: anteronoav_200262245.pdf

Dear Mr. Devanney;
 
Attached please find a copy of the NOAV issued to Antero Resources in July 2010 related to odors
at the Watson Ranch pad. 
 
NOAVS are generated internally in a ‘forms processor”  and data is pulled through COGIS for public
access.  I am not sure why the COGIS database could not pull all of the data from this NOAV.  I do
apologize for not providing this information sooner.  Shaun had notified the database group of the
issue but they have not responded and I did not follow up.  Also Dave Neslin has asked me to
address this last week but I was in Rifle and was not able to generate a pdf document of the NOAV.
 
Antero has submitted their response which will be reviewed.  I will forward their documents and
COGCC response to you directly so you will not have to  rely on COGIS for this issue.  Please let me
know if you have any questions or need additional information.
 
 
Regards,
 
Margaret Ash
 
 
Margaret A. Ash
Manager Field Inspection Unit
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
Office: (303) 894-2100 Ext. 5110
Fax: (303) 894-2109
Cell: (303) 548-6298
margaret.ash@state.co.us
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